

December 3, 2019

Dear Member:

The Central Western Firemen's Association will be holding a meeting on Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 7:00 PM at Tri-Village Rescue, 320 N. Main Street, New Madison, to further discuss various topics impacting our organization.

Please plan to attend and share your thoughts and ideas in a calm, respectful manner on how to improve this great organization and help it to grow.

Our regular February Business Meeting will be held Wednesday, February 12, 2020 at 7:00 PM at Bradford Fire & Rescue, 200 S. Miami Avenue, Bradford.

We hope to see you are able to attend these meetings as well as future meetings.

As a team, we can accomplish great things! As always, have a great day and stay safe!

Respectfully,

The Executive Board

Terry Applegate	Chris Hensley	Shane Eshelman
Bradford Fire	Bradford Fire	West Milton Fire
Chairman	President	Vice President
Lisa Hummel	John Sands	Karl Whisman
Tri-Village Rescue	Vandalia Fire	Vandalia Fire
Secretary	Treasurer	Trustee
Kim Baker	Adam Marchal	Paul Taynor
Tri-Village Rescue	Pleasant Hill Fire	Vandalia Fire
Trustee	Trustee	Trustee

[&]quot;Peace is not when everyone disagrees. It is when we can respect our disagreements and still play in the sandbox together."